
Clay Lake, Spalding, Lincolnshire, PE11 2QG 
Tel: 01775 722333 

enquiries@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
www.spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk 
Follow us on Twitter:   @SPCEDS 

Head Teacher: Diane Mulley 
 

Spalding Parish Church of England Day School 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
13th September 2021 

 
Dear Grown Up, 
 
On Friday 17th September, we will be celebrating Roald Dahl Day as a school community. As this year 
again has been very different, we will not be dressing up, but we will still be celebrating the wonderful 
work of Roald Day within our classrooms. There will be lots of other opportunities to dress up in the 
school year with Children in Need, World Diabetes Day (October) and World Book Day (March).   
 
If you have any spare change at home, we will still be collecting money for Roald Dahl’s Marvellous-
Children’s Charity. The charity exists to make life better for seriously ill children and young people 
around the UK. You will help our school to raise money for specialist children’s nurses and other 
marvellous things like support for families living in poverty while caring for seriously ill children. There 
will also be a raffle, 50p per ticket, in each year group to win a Roald Dahl book.  
 
We have lots of marvellous educational activities planned for them and we will also be launching exciting 
learning linked to his books across school!  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kim Bird 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 


